
	
	
January	30,	2017	

Dear	UA	Community	–	

As	the	country	grapples	with	the	evolving	implementation	of	the	President’s	Executive	Order	restricting	
immigration,	I	assure	you	that	the	University	of	Alaska	is	working	to	understand	the	full	impacts	on	our	
students,	faculty,	employees	and	their	families.	And,	more	importantly,	I	want	to	assure	you	that	our	
university	remains	committed	to	the	open	exchange	of	students,	scholars,	and	ideas	from	all	over	the	
world.			

We	are	concerned	about	the	well-being	of	our	students,	faculty	and	staff	who	may	be	traveling	and	kept	
from	returning	to	our	universities	as	a	result	of	this	policy.	Although	that	number	seems	to	be	small,	any	
impact	is	concerning.	

The	university	is	consulting	with	experts	in	order	to	provide	guidance	or	assistance	to	any	students	or	
employees	from	the	affected	countries.	We	also	are	in	regular	contact	with	other	universities	and	
national	associations	to	understand	the	implications	of	the	new	policy.	

I	want	to	repeat	that	the	University	of	Alaska	is	committed	to	ensuring	that	all	students,	staff,	faculty	
and	their	families	can	focus	on	what	brought	them	here	in	the	first	place,	the	pursuit	of	scholarship	in	an	
environment	that	supports	them	regardless	of	


